
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

 

Friday 6th January 2023 

 

Dear Families 

Welcome back for the new Spring term.  I hope you all enjoyed a 
wonderful break.  The children have started back refreshed and 
straight into their learning - absolutely fantastic! 

This week has been a short one.  Red Squirrel Class presented 
their assembly to parents yesterday.  It was great to hear all the 
things they have been learning about so far this year, in many 
different subjects.  Next week, Fox Class will present their 
assembly to the parents of their class.   

We have lots of exciting things planned for this term.  We will soon 
send you a notice for our first Parent Forum meeting, when parents 
will be invited to come into school to meet senior members of staff 
and governors, and find out about what we are doing to make 
Bearwood even better - continuing to build on our many strengths. 

Happy New Year! 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Self-Discipline  



 Office Notices 

 

  Growth Mindset  

Awards 
 

Sports Star Awards  

Do you have any spare time to help us 
with our school trips? We are looking to 

increase our list of parent helpers. 

Please email the school office. 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

 Tues 10th Jan – Year 5/6 Trip to London Museum  
 Thurs 12th Jan – Fox Class Assembly 
 Tues 17th Jan – 9am – Year 1 Phonics’ Workshop for Parents 
 Wed 18th Jan – Chinese New Year Assembly 
 Thurs 19th Jan – Dormouse Class Assembly 
 Tues 24th Jan – Year 1 Trip to Reading Museum 
 Tues 24th Jan – Citizen’s Advice Mobile Unit (Onsite) 2-3.30pm 
 Thurs 26th Jan – Otter Class Assembly  
 Fri 27th Jan – 9am - Prospective Parent Tour  
 

Growth Mindset Awards will not be 
announced this week due to the 

short week. 

Sports Star Awards will not be 
announced this week due to the 

short week. 

Spring Term Clubs 

Payment is now due.  Please log on to your 
Tucasi account to pay your fee. 

Thank you! 



 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 86.7% 

Brown Bear – 92.3%  

Beaver – 96.1%  

Rabbit –100% Winners 

Otter – 89.9%  

Grey Wolf – 98.5%  

Red Squirrel – 93.8%  

Dormouse – 95.4%  

Fox – 96.3% 

Wolverine –81.1%  

Hedgehog – 90.5% 

Pine Marten – 93.3%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Lates 

Please ensure your 
children arrive to school 
on time. It can be very 
disruptive to the child 
and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 
A huge well done to Funtastic Kids at Bearwood for winning the annual 

Funtastic Kids Christmas Challenge! 

Well Done! 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 



 

 

  



 



 

 


